INDUSTRIAL COURT OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

NOTICE
Matters on May 2nd Rescheduled

Monday 2" May, 2022 has been declared a public holiday in Trinidad and Tobago

in celebration of the festival of Eid-ul-Fitr.

As a result, stakeholders are advised that matters which were scheduled to be
heard at the Industrial Court on May 2" 2022 namely, open court hearings,
conciliations, case management conferences and mention and reports, have been

rescheduled.

The Industrial Court will notify parties of the new dates of hearing.

Dated this 13th day of April, 2022

Registrar
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